
 

 

TOLBERT PTA 

May 2014 
 Our Volunteers 

are Terrific! 
   

 

Important Dates: 

May 13th, 2:45 in the Library: 
PTA Meeting 
 
May 26th: 
Holiday 
 

 
  
 

 

PTA President’s Message 

 

Hello Tolbert Families,  
 
Spring has finally sprung and it is a busy time for Tolbert 
Elementary and families in our community!!    
 
Many Tolbert families showed their spirit by attending Spirit 
Nights at Chick-fil-A and Ashburn Ice House.  We also had huge 
crowds for the always popular Muffins with Moms events.   
 
Our biggest fundraiser of the year, the Tolbert Fun Run was a 
great time for all.  Students, teachers, faculty and parents ran 
and walked to raise money for the many programs, books, 
supplies and scholarships that the PTA funds.  Thank you so 
much for your support!!  If you have not turned in your pledge 
envelope, it’s not too late to send it in! Every donation helps us 
support our school and our children. 
 
If you have questions about PTA events, be sure to check the 
PTA tab of the Tolbert website for more information.  If you 
are new to PTA volunteering and would like to get involved now 
or for next year, jump right in!   If you are not sure where to 
start, please don’t hesitate to contact me or any PTA Board 
Member and we will be happy to help. 
 
Thank you! 
Allison Gallagher  
 

Happy Spring! 

Allison Gallagher 
Tolbert Elementary 
PTA President 
allisonvgallagher@yahoo.com 
 

 

June 10th-12th 

Awards Assemblies

 

2013-14 Board 

Members:  

President: Allison Gallagher 

President-Elect: Jennifer Bittenbender 

VP of Fund Raising: Lisa Amazigo 

VP of Family Events: Donna Cowan 

VP of Assemblies: Jessica Heenan 

VP of After School Programs: Hilda Smith 

Treasurer: Jennifer Coleman  

Volunteer Coordinator: Amy Baugus 

Secretary: Allison Riesz 
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http://lcps.org/tolbert

